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Before submitting your Dame Pamela Shaw Award application, please ensure that your application matches the below criteria. All applicants must:
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· Be an existing PGR student or member of staff within the Medical School at any Level or Grade. 
· Not have previously gained funding from the DPS Awards in this current financial year (1st August to 31st July )
· Have explored other sources of potential funding 
· Have intentions of using the funding for activities aligned with your individual role or to support your career as an individual. 
· Align with, and be in support of, the University Athena SWAN related policies, these can be found here   
· Awards can only be made in alignment with the University Financial Regulations, they can be found here 

The Athena SWAN Team are here to support you and will do everything we can to be in support of your application for funding. If you have any concerns regarding how you match any of the criteria above, please email medicalschool-athenaswan@sheffield.ac.uk or telephone Poppy Turner on 01142157038
Your application will be considered by a panel of three members of staff who sit on the Athena SWAN Self-Assessment Team. If you are aware of any conflicts of interests, please do let us know. 

*Please note that the final amount to be funded is at the discretion of the panel. The panel reserve the right to partially contribute or cap the funding available to you dependent on your case. 
** We are unfortunately unable to award applications that are directly related to providing funding for childcare due to the Universities financial regulations. 
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